
This will be a lunch meeting 
with the following agenda:
11:30am 	 Networking
12:00pm 	 Lunch
12:30 - 1:30pm  Program/Q&A

Thursday, September 20, 2018
 11:30am - 1:30pm

LUNCHEON
San Diego Marriott, Liberty Station

DESIGN-BUILD INSTITUTE OF AMERICA - WPR

Join DBIA for a luncheon on how embracing diversity on construction projects will help you 
experience higher performance and increased profitability. Learn how to incorporate diverse 
viewpoints and to encourage other ideas and perspectives in order to come to the best solution 
on problems.

Gloria Moore, P 714.912.9729
gmoore@DBIAwpr.org
www.DBIAwpr.org

San Diego Marriott 
Liberty Station  
2592 Laning Road
San Diego, CA 92106

WHY DIVERSE TEAMS HELP TO 
BUILD SUCCESSFUL PROJECTS

Title Sponsor	      $3,500.00	
Includes Table of 7, Introduce Speaker, Company Recognition (option to display banner)

Gold Sponsor	 $2,000.00	              
Includes Table of 10, Company Recognition (option to display exhibit board

Silver Sponsor	 $1,000.00	
Includes Table of 5, Company Recognition (option to display exhibit board)

Bronze Sponsor	 $500.00	
Includes Two tickets, Company Recognition

AGENDASPEAKERS

LOCATION

FOR MORE INFORMATION

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

REGISTRATION ONLY 
ONLINE AT 

www.dbiawpr.org

DBIA Member	 $	 60.00
Non-Member	 $	100.00
Owner/Public Agency	 $	 20.00
Student DBIA Member 	 $	 0.00
Student	 $	 10.00 

(Title sponsor to provide pop-up banner, Gold & Silver sponsors to provide exhibit board)

COST TO ATTEND

Kimberly Becker, President & CEO, SAN DIEGO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
KImberly has nearly 30 years of experience in the aviation industry.  She is responsible for management 
oversight of the Airport Authority and San Diego International Airport.  This includes the Airport 
Authority’s annual operating budget and five-year capital budget. According to recent economic impact 
study, the airport generates about $10B annually in economic impact for San Diego.  She has served as 
President of the California Airports Council representing 33 Commercial Service Airports across the state 
and is on the Board of Directors for the SW Chapter of the American Association of Airport Executives.  
She holds a bachelor’s degree in business administration from Indiana University of Pennsylvania and a 
master’s degree in business administration/aeronautics from Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University in FL.

Lou Cavagnero, Assistant Director of Department of General Services, 
SAN DIEGO COUNTY
Lou has been the Assistant Director of Department of General Services at SD County since 2007. The 
Department responsibilities include facilities management for more than 8M sqft in 1,100 County facilities, 
capital project planning, construction, energy/utility program management, real estate purchases, sales, 
leasing, and rights for over 45,000 acres of County land, and acquisition and maintenance of the County’s 
4.000 vehicle fleet.  Lou has been instrumental in developing the use of Design-Build as the primary 
method for construction of Capital Projects for the County.  The county has successfully accomplished 
nearly 1B dollars of major constuction projects utilizing Design-Build. Lou holds a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Civil Engineering from UC Davis and is a licensed CA Civil Engineer. 

Robin Tsuchida, Senior Director, Project Management, UC SAN DIEGO
Robin joined UCSD in 2012 as a Principal Architect and was appointed the position of Senior Director, 
Project Management of Campus Projects for Capital Program Management in 2017.  Robin is responsible 
for strategic management of campus architectural design and construction of capital projects.  She has 
been a leader on various projects over the past several years including the integration of the light rail 
into the campus, Gilman Bridge, Structural Materials and Engineering Building, Galbraith Hall Renovation 
which repurposed the original campus library and multiple housing and dining projects.  Current efforts 
include innovative implementation of planned capital projects at UCSD including academic research, 
housing and fully integrating the light rail transit into the campus.  Robin has a BA in Architecture from 
Cal Poly, San Luis Obispo.  She is a member of AIA,, has her DBIA certification and is a LEED accredited 
professional with the US Green Building Council.


